Report to Corsenside Parish Council 2017

Trustees as at 2™ May 2017

Graham Green (Chairman) Julie Famelton (Treasurer/Secretary)
Stephen Carrington Stephen Scott
Sarah Short Janice Smith

A meeting of the Trustees took place on the 8™ August 2016. This saw Peter Stobie
stand down from the Village Hall fund as a trustee, treasurer and secretary. He was
thanked by all the trustees for his stirling work done over many years. Julie Famelton
took over in his place with very big shoes to fill!

The capital, invested with Virgin money, stands at £17,349.37, with interest of
£190.24 added since April 2016 and no other outgoings. No applications are currently

pending.
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Julie Famelton
Treasurer/Secretary



